
Sent: 29/07/2023 1:37:18 PM
Subject: DA2023/0976

To whom it may concern

Please, I implore you, to not grant approval to development of this land for housing.

The area cannot cope with the traffic level as it is now, much less with additional cars on the
road.

For the love of god, try and leave some of this suburb free of development and let us have
more than a couple of flat bits of grass to break up the apartment blocks.

If you allow more and more apartment blocks to fill the suburb, we will end up like a ghetto
with no sense of community, no where to meet, or stroll to, with Warriewood square as the
only ‘meeting place’ in the area.

Can you not see the problems associated with this?

It seems to be fairly clear already.

It will have a direct impact of the psyche of the people who live in the suburb.

You only have to investigate what is happening in the ‘just add water’ developments in
outlying suburbs to justify the cessation of over developing our area.

Or you are indeed aware, but you don’t care?

The impacts of this are far reaching. They are not only environmental.

People want to proud to live here.

I implore you to not develop this site, and be very picky about how this suburb moves forward
from this point.

Let’s be smarter than we are now.

Not bend over for greedy developers.

Thanks for taking the time to read my email.

Kindest regards,

Marney Hands
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